



## REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE BUREAU OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH

RDMIC Bldg., Flliptical Road corner Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1104 (+632) 8461 2800 and (+632) 8461 2900 • r4d@bar.gov.ph

Reference No. 2024-12 <u>2</u>78 December 16, 2024

## MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR

TO : ALL DA-BAR OFFICIALS AND STAFF

SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF DRESS CODE

This in line with the observance of the celebration of yuletide season, the DA-Bureau of Agricultural Research announces the temporary suspension of prescribed dress code **effective December 17 – 27, 2024**. Hence, everyone are hereby directed to observe proper wearing of decent and appropriate office attire.

Further to this, wearing of prescribed uniform shall resume on January 2, 2025.

For your information and guidance.

JUNEL B. SORIANO, PhD